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     Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently visited downtown Port

Washington to participate in Port Holiday Magic.

     Port Holiday Magic is an annual event to help support local merchants and spread holiday

cheer through Port Washington. The event, which was sponsored by Residents for a More

Beautiful Port Washington, the Port Washington Business Improvement District, and the

Port Washington Chamber of Commerce, featured performances by local students, singers at

different locations along Main Street, and children’s activities.



     Senator Martins (left center) is pictured with Residents for a More Beautiful Port

Washington Executive Director Mindy Germain, Port Washington Chamber of Commerce

Co-President Warren Schein, and Santa at Port Holiday Magic in Port Washington.


